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'The Great Gatsby Dinner/Dance, the third annual Active Adults Dinner/Dance, will be;,
April 13th at the Community Center. The cost is $15 and there will be a Vegetarian f
‘dinner selection available. Tickets are currently on sale.

' The 2nd Annual Jazz and Blues Festival will be on April 24st at Big Dreams Park from
3:00 to 10:00. If you are interested in being a volunteer please let Jane know.

‘We have the Dance Room back so there will be Line Dancing immediately following i
'the meeting and afterwards we can meet the group for lunch. i

'Lunch today will be at Papachinos across from Home Depot at Eucalyptus and Ra-
mona. Look for us on the patio.

2018 Outings

| « Reminder: For those of you who missed the Endurance exhibit, the closing date
has been extended from January 28th to May 27th. The Bowers is open Tues-

weekdays and $15 for weekends and $10 for 62+ for weekdays and $12
for weekends.

- The next outing is the Dickens festival in Riverside on February 24th and Febru- |
ary 25th. Let Jane know if you are interested and she will provide you with the
information.

« Tuesday, April 3rd, is the date for the visit to the Bowers Museum for the Ameri-

can Visionary: John F. Kennedy ‘s Life and Times. We will be leaving the Com-

munity Center at 9:30 am for anyone who wants to carpool.
- Jane is planning on to see the Empress Dowager CiXl exhibit. If anyone is inter-

‘ ested in attending this with her please let her know. There is an additional

; charge so the cost for adult non members is $23 for 62+ and $25 for adults ,

i non members under 62. For members the cost is $20 if 62+ and $23 for mem-

bers under 62. This does include the your regular entrance fee.

L « [If you have any ideas for additional outings please let Jane know.

|

N—e_xt Meeting is March23, 2018

In March we will be celebrating Easter/Spring. We will not have a guest speaker as
'we will be having an Easter Egg Hunt. In April we will be having a guest speaker to
talk about the new “Taking Back Our Cities” movement,



